
Supply and delivery of modular on-street bin hubs – Award of contract 
approved. 
 
7 There was submitted a report by the Director of Legal and Administration 
regarding tenders received for the supply and delivery of modular on-street bin hubs, 
advising that  
 
(1) the Council’s budget for the supply and delivery of modular on-street bin hubs 

was £4.8m; 
 

(2) the contract would be utilised by Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and 
Sustainability who would monitor the supplier’s day to day operational 
performance, and would commence from January 2025 to September 2027; 
and 
 

(3) as part of the tender process, 6 suppliers had been invited to make a tender 
bid, and following an evaluation it was recommended that the contract be 
awarded to Broxap Limited. 
 

After consideration, the committee approved the award of contract for the supply and 
delivery of modular on-street bin hubs to Broxap Limited at a contract value of 
£2,480,011. 
 


